
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
c/o Legal Services Branch 
Australian Customs and Border Protection Service 
5 Constitution Avenue 
CANBERRA ACT  2601 

 
 By EMAIL: ADRP_support@customs.gov.au 
 

Dear Mr Moore 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
Ground Floor Customs House 
Docklands 
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands VIC 3008 

 

ADRP review – WIND TOWERS EXPORTED FROM CHINA AND KOREA 
 

I write to you in response to your letter of 4 June 2014 inviting the Anti-Dumping 
Commission (the Commission) to comment on the applications for review of the 
decision by the Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry to publish a 
dumping duty notice in relation to wind towers exported from the People’s 
Republic of China and the Republic of Korea. 

 
The Commission has prepared its responses to the issues raised by the applicants in 
a non-confidential form (see Attachment A). Also provided for your reference are the 
related confidential attachments. The Commission considers that only this letter and 
non-confidential Attachment A are suitable for publication. The confidential 
attachments are not suitable for publication. 

 
The Commission has observed the request in your letter of 4 June 2014 and 
responded to the four specific matters. For each matter the Commission has 
separately identified information that is not relevant information as defined in section 
269ZZK(6) of the Customs Act 1901. 

 
In relation to the remaining three matters (factual claims disputed, commentary and 
background) the Commission provided its responses collectively, where identified, 
given the high degree of overlap in content. 

 
The Commission is available to offer assistance in the form of clarification or 
relevant material for the matters raised in the applications and the response by 
the Commission should you so require. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dale Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
3 July 2014 


